
WORLD BOOK DAY 2018 

This year —despite the snow —all the children (and parents) 

made an incredible effort with an amazing array of  

costumes. We held a ‘Book in a Jar’ competition—the 

entries were so imaginative and a child from each class 

won a book token. 

http://www.worldbookday.com/
http://www.worldbookday.com/


Dates for your diary  

 

     9th March  

School and Governor 

 Contact  

( - 01453 764400)  

Parentline Plus Helpline  

( - 0808 800 2222)  

School Nurse Contact  

( - 0300 421 8959)  

 
www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk          

 March 

12th 

& 

14th  

Parents’ evenings 

Aventurine Class only  

3.30 -6pm 

14th  

& 

15th  

Parents’ evenings 

3.30 -6pm 

30th  Good Friday—bank 

holiday 

 April 

2nd –

13th  

Easter Holidays  

16th  Start of Term 5  

Message from     

PTFA 
We hope that you all     

enjoyed the snow. Due to 

school being closed last 

week the PTFA meeting 

was also cancelled. It has  

therefore been postponed 

until 16th March at 9am in 

the canteen. It would be 

great to see you there if 

you are free. Everyone 

welcome.  

SPORT RELIEF 

 

 

 

 

 
Sports Relief is coming on soon - 

Friday 23rd March.  As a school we 

would like to celebrate out of 

school    

sporting achievements and sports 

clubs, please email a photograph 

and a sentence about the child and 

activity to the office email        

address:  

office@stroudvalley.gloucs.sch.uk 

by Tuesday 20th March (no videos 

please).  
 

 

FOREST SCHOOL  

REQUEST:  
Does anyone have any old nuts, 

screws, washers, other metal 

loose  parts they no longer 

need?  If so please could we 

have them for a project at  

Forest School. Thank you!  

 

REMINDER: AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUBS 

The only clubs that will be     

running next week due to       

parents’ evening will be Yoga, 

ICT and Football.  

SCHOOL MEALS 

There will be an increase in 

the cost of school dinners  

after Easter. The price is  

going to rise to £2.36 per 

meal. 

CLASSLIST 

The PTFA are starting 

to use ‘Classlist’ as an 

electronic way of       

letting you know about 

events that are being 

planned and requests 

for support needed. As 

a parent user, you can 

manage the amount of 

personal information 

that you wish to share. 

You can choose to keep 

all your contact         

information hidden and 

still receive messages 

through Classlist. You 

can join now by visiting 

https://www.classlist.co

m and searching for our 

school. After your     

request to join has been 

approved you can log in 

and start using the site, 

either through a      

web-browser or using 

the Classlist app.  

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

